MARION COUNTY SCHOOLS

Dear .	,
We are providing extra assistance daily in We measure the progress being made bi-weekly or weekly and the results of these progress measurements are graphed in the chart which is attached. Based on our progress measurements, we believe that your child is:	
	making good progress and we plan to continue the intervention at this time.
	making some progress and we plan to continue the intervention at this time.
	making limited progress and we plan to consider changes in the intervention we are providing.
	making insufficient progress and we are changing the intervention in an effort to assist your child in achieving academic success.

As a school staff, we are pleased to have this opportunity to provide your child with this needed help. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your child's classroom teacher.